
SUBJECT: CHOKING HAZARD-RECENT RECALL OF BABY FOOD BY GERBER 
CHILD  

Care Licensees and Providers, 

On January 31st, 2025, Gerber Products Company announced a recall and discontinuation of all 
batches of Gerber Soothe N Chew Teething Sticks due t children. Please be sure to visit the 
U.S. Food and Drug Administration webpage for additional information about this recall and the 
related Press Release. 

According to Gerber, the following recalled products should not be fed to children: 

• GERBER® SOOTHE N CHEW® TEETHING STICKS – STRAWBERRY APPLE, Net Wt.
3.2 Oz (90g), with UPC 0 15000 04618 7, all lot codes

• GERBER® SOOTHE N CHEW® TEETHING STICKS – BANANA, Net Wt. 3.2 Oz (90g),
with UPC 0 15000 04608 8, all lot codes

• GERBER® SOOTHE N CHEW® TEETHING STICKS – BANANA, Net Wt. 1.59 Oz
(45g), with UPC 0 15000 01015 7, all lot codes

SENT: FEBRUARY 12, 2025

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/gerber-products-company-announces-recall-and-discontinuation-all-batches-gerberr-soothe-n-chewr


The U.S. Food and Drug Administration has a list of all recalls. To search any product for 
potential recall or safety alerts, please visit:  

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts. 

To sign up to receive updates regarding recalls, market withdrawals, and safety alerts, please 
register at:  https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USFDA/subscriber/new. 

Please share this information with all staff and families. 

Thank you. 
Child Care Licensing Program 
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